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I am speaking for the many generations of my family that have had access to Swan 
Island since the mid 1900’s . There is too much history, nature, wildlife to be ignored 
that Swan Island offers . In the day of families struggling to afford family vacations 
Swan Island is the obvious solution to family enhancement. I am in favor of a private 
ferry service providing transportation to and from the island but they must have 
access to the current docks . I personally and the generations before me would be 
devastated to lose such a gem ! I currently serve on the Richmond select board and if 
there is any conversation to be had concerning Richmond’s part in preserving this 
opportunity for families to enjoy Swan Island we would be happy to oblige.


